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COUNCIL MEETING 
 

QUESTIONS BY THE PUBLIC AT COUNCIL MEETINGS 
UNDER STANDING ORDER NO 25 

 
CITY COUNCIL MEETING – 9 February 2016 

 
 

 
QUESTION NO 1 
 
FROM: JEREMY BROWN 
 
TO REPLY: CABINET MEMBER FOR CULTURE, LEISURE 

& SPORT 
COUNCILLOR LINDA SYMES 

 

Please can Portsmouth City Council warrant that Castle Hill (“The 
Ramparts”), that part of the hill facing the sea, will remain open to 
the general public free of charge for the duration of ACWS 2016 in 
Portsmouth, and if not, explain why not? 

 
 

QUESTION NO 2 
 
FROM: JIM FLEMING 
 
TO REPLY: LEADER OF THE COUNIL 

COUNCILLOR DONNA JONES 
 

There are currently proposals to change the fire service across 
Hampshire, including in Portsmouth. 
Could The Leader confirm which body will be making the decision on 
any changes and from whom the proposals have come? 

 
 


